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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed September 3, 2015

New Animal Control Contractor now in place

Summary
Nanaimo Animal Control Services has taken over animal control duties for the City of Nanaimo, effective
September 01, 2015. Residents are advised there will be no change in how animal control services are provided.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● Nanaimo Animal Control Services have taken over animal control in Nanaimo.
● To contact the service, residents must call 250-616-0233

Quotes
"The City prides itself on the quality of the service provided, and we feel that Nanaimo Animal Control will deliver
a continuation of the exceptional service we have experienced in the past."

Rod Davidson
Assistant Manager of Bylaw, Regulation and Security

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Rod Davidson
Assistant Manager of Bylaw, Regulation and Security
City of Nanaimo
rod.davidson@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4466

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1FlL1CR

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150903NewAnimalControlContractorNowInPlace.html

